
Dear Subscribers, 

 

In an effort to better serve the public, we continue to review the Land Records Public Access System to improve its functionality.  On March 

27th, we will be upgrading the Land Records Public Access System.  From the evening of Friday, March 27
th

 through the evening of Sunday, 

March 30
th

, you may experience intermittent outages with the Public Access system.   

 

With this upgrade, older versions of Internet Explorer will no longer be supported.  If you are using a version of Internet Explorer prior to 

version 11, or using Internet Explorer 11 in Compatibility View, you will be unable to login to the Land Records Public Access system and 

will see the following message: 

 

 



If you encounter the message above, your browser is not supported and will need to be upgraded. This web site has been tested with major 

browsers such as Microsoft Edge, Firefox, Safari and Chrome.  To ensure uninterrupted access to the Land Records Public Access System, 

please upgrade or switch browsers prior to the Public Access System upgrade on March 27, 2020.   

 

The latest upgrade to the Land Records Public Access System will allow you to reprint documents within 24 hours of their purchase.  If a 

document does not print correctly, or you need to print it again, you can use the reprint function.  To reprint a purchased document, click on 

the “My Account” link, select the “My Recent Requests” tab, and click the “Reprint Item” link as pictured below: 

 

 
 

We welcome your comments and will continue to review ideas that will enhance and improve the Land Records Public Access 

system. 


